










With support from your department, we aim to extend the event invitation 
statewide in Idaho, targeting all safety stakeholders. This expansion will 
enhance networking opportunities and enrich the school-safety discussion.

Breakout Sessions, covering a variety of topics will further curate the 
attendee experience, allowing them to choose sessions that most align with 
their goals or interests.

Designating an in-service training day in 2025 and implementing a refined 
marketing approach, informed by insights from the 2023 event, will double 
attendance in 2025.



(from left to right) Drift Net + Melaleuca technical team, Dr. Peter Langman being interviewed by local news, Hidden in Plain Sight 
Community Drug Awareness Program staging a practical example of adolescent drug-use warning signs. 


